Pease note that effective March 20", our parish office will be closed to
visitors. Additionally, all buildings on all Church campuses will be
closed to the public.

We will be receiving e-mails and phone calls at the Parish Office, if it is safe for our staff to
do so and per any new directives from the Diocese of Rochester, the state or local
government.

Please note that daily Masses will be said privately by our priests and that all Mass
Intentions are being honored.

As we navigate the days ahead during the COVID 19 crisis, we are re-imagining the way

we can be a Church for our parishioners and how we might go about communicating the

Good News of Jesus Christ. Even though we are practicing social distancing, now more
than ever we must seek new avenues to be connected.

We encourage you to visit this website frequently and click on the “COVID-19 Update” button. as

we will update it with new information or resources as they become available.

Staying Connected

Our bulletin will still be produced weekly and will be available on this website. Click on the ‘Bulletin’ link

on the side menu to be directed to the latest bulletin as well as the previous 8 weeks’ of bulletins.

Kindly provide us with your email address or text message so that we may send a text or e-mail via
Flocknote.. This is a free service with no cost to your cell phone bill and allows us to update you as
soon as information is updated or changed. Please e-mail us your information at hfcc@dor.org.

Supporting your Parish

We understand that these are very difficult times and your families may be experiencing some hardships
because of it. We remain grateful to all who support our parish through their generous donations. Although
there has been a suspension of masses, we continue to incur expenses in our Parish.

Please pray and support our parish to the extent your situation enables you to do so. Donations can be
mailed, delivered to our mailbox at the Parish Office or made through Online Giving button on this website.
Your continuing support is very much appreciated. If you require any assistance regarding donations or
envelopes, please e-mail us at hfcc@dor.org.

God bless you and keep you safe and healthy.
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